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INFORMATION BULLETIN  
 
Resident feedback wanted on new Highstreet Transit 
Exchange 
 
ABBOTSFORD – April 3, 2024 – To support the future transit network, accommodate the increase in service 
levels and improve customer experience, the City of Abbotsford is looking for initial resident feedback on 
concept plans for a new transit exchange in the Highstreet area at Mt. Lehman Road. 
  
The new transit exchange will be built on Highstreet Access Road near the Highstreet Shopping Centre, 
between Mt. Lehman Road and Cardinal Avenue, to help enhance connections near growing neighborhoods in 
the Mt. Lehman area and throughout Abbotsford to provide residents with greater access to public 
transportation.   
 
The concept design for the Highstreet Exchange includes: 

• Six bus bays; 
• New accessible wide sidewalks; 
• New shelters and benches; 
• Improved street lighting; 
• Crosswalk and wayfinding signage; 
• Bicycle amenities; 
• Street trees; and 
• Landscaping. 

 
Residents are encouraged to learn more about the concept plan, provide initial feedback and submit their own 
ideas to the City via Let’s Talk Abbotsford by April 29, 2024. 
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For more information contact: 
 
Melissa Godbout 
Communications and Public Relations Officer 
City of Abbotsford 
E: media@abbotsford.ca   

https://letstalkabbotsford.ca/highstreet-transit-exchange
mailto:media@abbotsford.ca
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